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This week we have begun the building of our own ‘Wonders’. We have 

been using a range of DT and maths skills to build the wooden 

framework for our rooms: measuring and calculating lengths of wood, 

sawing and joining using glue guns. Our creative skills have also been 

used to begin making the inside of our rooms.  

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have been continuing our stories which are all unique, 

imaginative and interesting to read. Next week, we will finish, edit and 

improve them.  

In Maths, continuing our fractions learning, we have been learning to 

convert between mixed numbers and improper fractions. Next week we 

will learn how to multiply fractions by a whole number before moving on 

to look at equivalence between fractions, decimals and percentages. 

 
Reminders: 
 

• Viewing of sex education videos: Thursday 7th March at 9.10am 
• World Book Day: Thursday 7th March – dress as favourite book 

character. 
• Read at least 5 times a week 
• Mathletics homework 
• Practise times tables 

• Practise spellings 
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